Dear Co-Chairs Holvey,

As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis is having on my business, my employees and my family.

My tenants cannot pay rent, they have no income. How am I going to pay my mortgage?

These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we deal with the astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Shatz 18490 Hillside Ct West Linn, OR 97068 rebeccashatz@hotmail.com